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Gold Class 

We have also spent time using are communication skills when doing Rebound.  Some pupils have 

been using sound buttons and IPad to make appropriate comments at appropriate times using 

them.   Ryan has particularly liked answering yes / no questions on the IPad much to his 

amusement.   Thomas has been using his PECs really well.   We have continued to enjoy our sensory 

stories and sensory exploration.  Some of us are also really good at yoga.  

Gold class have continued to explore the circus this month. We have done some circus themed maths 

exploring different items we might find and the circus and some of us have been trying hard to count 

some of the items.    

We have been practicing our communication, using the theme of the circus.   Some of us have been 

practicing using their etran frames to communicate what they could see in the circus pictures.  


